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FAWU has noted with great concern that there is a poster circulating, written 

“VOTE ANC 29TH MAY 2024” with various Union logos including a FAWU logo.  

 

We would like to clearly state that FAWU is not aware of the poster that is 

circulating about the elections on the 29th May 2024. The poster was not 

authorized by FAWU, and we have not called any workers including its members 

to vote for the ANC. 

 

We therefore distance ourselves from this unauthorised poster and the use of 

our name because the context is misleading and unacceptable. Instead, every 

citizen has the right to vote for the party of their choice until FAWU expresses 

itself in its National Congress. 

 

For more information, please contact the General Secretary, Mayoyo 
Mngomezulu on 082 440 4039 or at mngomezulu.mayoyo@fawu.org.za or 
the Deputy General Secretary, Vuka Chonco on 082 499 5854 or 
vuka.chonco@fawu.org.za  
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